
207-209 Elliot St Retaining Wall 

The owners started work to rebuild, move, and raise, a rear retaining wall without applying the Upper Falls HDC for 

approval. The work has been stopped and this is on the December agenda for a working session so that the owners can 

discuss the full scope of what they want to do and get feedback about the proposed retaining wall (and other elements), 

and then come back to a future meeting with an application for full review. 

 

The information that we have comes from the building permit application which is on hold. 

The building permit scope of work is for a six-foot-tall retaining wall and the contract calls out a Techo-Bloc wall which 

appears to be a pre-cast interlocking product (see photo and description below).  

The contract describes the work as follows: 

Techo-Bloc Wall with Bluestone Cap  

· Excavate for wall base  

· Install ¾” crushed stone base over geotextile fabric  

· Install Techo-Bloc Brandon wall as per plan  

· Backfill wall with ¾” crushed stone and install 4” perforated pipe for drainage  

· Cement bluestone cap in place Includes 1 new timber step at the top 

  



Photo and description of Techo-Bloc Brandon: 
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Aerial View and Topo map: 
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Google Streetview 

View from Champa to the back of the house 

 

 

 

 



View from Cottage 
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